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North Tahoe (CA) Branch



General Meeting

November 12, 2015

Incline Village Library
There were 19 members present. 

Christine Madden introduced the guest speaker Dr. Ann Sura, a Naturopathic Medical Doctor from Kings Beach.  Dr. Ann Sura presented a lecture on “Getting a Good Night Sleep”. 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Martha Cirata at 2:28pm.

Meeting Minutes:  The minutes from the General Meeting on September 10, 2015 were read and approved as submitted following a motion by Christine Madden and a second by Ruth Arizaga-Whisler.  
Reports: 


Finance – Ruth reported an approximate bank balance of $11,000.


Programs – Christine Madden announced that the Chautauqua program will take place at the March meeting.  Abigail Adams is being portrayed by Christine.  She and Carol are looking for two more women to portray roles of their choosing.  Christine reported that the presentation by Dr. Larry Heifetz on 10/8/15 was well attended and enjoyed by all.  

Membership – Julie Ginocchio was absent but it was reported by Martha that there were no new members.


Communications – Patricia Watters will have the hard copies of the directory printed very soon.   The fee will be $10 for any member who wants one and should be submitted to Johnnie Lee Don.  Articles for the December newsletter must be to Patricia by 11/19/15. It will be distributed and placed on the web on 11/20/15.

Recording Secretary – Thank you notes were sent to Dr. Larry Heifetz, North Tahoe Fire Department and TLC.  A sympathy note was sent to Carol Schleicher.  A thank you goes to Jan Potter for reserving the Incline Village Library for both of the November meetings (general and board).  

Old Business:


Tech Trek – Ann Folsom and Meri McEneny have graciously agreed to manage the Tech Trek program.  Six young women will again be sponsored and the interviews will take place at a future date.

AAUW Funds – These will be managed by Lynn Flag.

Nominating Committee – Martha indicated we still need a committee of three.  No one has agreed to be on this committee as yet.

New Business:


Survey Results – The results will be discussed at the Board Meeting today.  All are welcome to attend. 


Holiday Party – The party will be on 12/15/16 at the home of Barbra Briggs’s on Star Harbor in Tahoe City.  Julio Ginocchio is helping Barbra plan the party.  It will be catered with appetizers and there will be a $25/person fee.  Guests are welcome. 

Friday Night Cocktail Party – The next party is this Friday, November 13th at Johnny Lee Don’s home in Incline Village.  The theme is Inside Out.  Articles of clothing are to be worn inside out in honor of Friday the 13th.  Please bring your own drinks and an appetizer to share.  RSVP to Johnny Lee.  
Interest Group Reports:


Book Club – Tuesday, November 17th, A Curious Mind.  The discussion will be at noon at the Tahoe Yacht Club.  

Gourmet – Shirley Cabo reported that the Gourmet group sponsored a potluck salad luncheon and hike around the lake at Spooner Lake.  Several members participated and it was a very fun event.


Great Decisions – The meeting will be Tuesday, November 17th at 10am at the Tahoe Yacht Club.  The topic is “Human Trafficking.”  Any AAUW member is welcome. Please give Julie Ginocchio a check for $25 for the new book.

In-Stitches – The next In-Stitches will be in January 2016.  
Adjournment:  2:44pm

Linda Larish, Recording Secretary
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